
KREAMER STREET ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
Bellport, New York 

 
 
 
 
  September 13, 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
 I would like to take this opportunity to inform you that in the coming weeks we 
will continue practicing our fire drills and will also incorporate other safety precautions.  
“Lock Down Drills” will be planned, wherein students remain in their classroom behind a 
locked door in case an intruder had entered the building.  Students will also experience a 
“School Evacuation Drill”, wherein the school is evacuated in case a bomb threat had 
been received or another situation had occurred to warrant the children leaving the 
building. 
 
 The staff will discuss these plans with the children and emphasize that they are 
safe in school and that these drills are to continue to ensure their safety in case of 
emergencies. 
 
 Finally, you may wish to practice a home fire drill to instruct your children what 
procedures to follow in your home should an emergency occur. 
 
 Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
  Sincerely, 
 
  Sean F. Clark 
  Principal 
 
dz 
 
cc:  Kreamer Street School Staff 
      Dr. Joseph Giani 
      Mr. Nelson Briggs 
        


